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Request for access to Key Worker provision during potential school closure.

[bookmark: _GoBack]
As outlined by the government, following school closure due to Covid-19, the school will remain open for the children of ‘critical workers’, key workers, so that they can continue to provide essential services. This form helps school prepare for any potential school closure in the future.

In order for pupils to access this provision, at least one parent/ carer within the household must be a key worker who will be working at the time that their child(ren) will be in school, and, where there are two parents, we expect that the second parent will also be at work at the time your child/ren are at school. This provision will be available as needed between 8.40am to 3pm Monday to Friday for as long as we have staffing available to provide it or until government advice is changed. 

If you wish to use this provision, please complete the following information to support this request for key worker provision within school during school closure. Please note that we will be contacting all employers named in the information below to confirm that you will be working at the time your child is in school and that at least one parent is a key worker.


	Key worker parent/ carer details

	Name of parent/ carer 1:
	

	Job title:
	

	Nature of work:
	

	Mobile number:
	

	Employer name and contact details (email and telephone):
	

	Name of parent 2 (where applicable):
	

	Nature of work:
	

	Mobile number: 
	

	Employer name and contact details (email and telephone):
	

	Name(s) of child(ren)

	Child 1 (name and year group)
	

	Child 2 (name and year group)
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